
Notice to Mariners No. 02/2024 - Balbriggan harbour wall repairs. 

 

There is a large hole in the harbour wall. The repairs shall commence on 23.09.2024 and will last 

about a week if all going well weather permitting and unexpected circumstances excluded. The 

eastern pier will be closed from 23.09.2024 and until completion of works. Closure of the pier is to 

allow works to take place, and as it is now a work site, access must be closed off for Health and 

Safety reasons. 

 

Skippers, owners, and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made 

known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be found on the 

website https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours. 

 

Capt. O. Kirdoglo 

Harbourmaster, 

Fingal County Council, 

County Hall, 

Swords, 

Co. Dublin K67 X8Y2 

email: harbourmaster@fingal.ie 

phone: (01) 890 5000 
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